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Game Night Friday October 29th 
Join us Friday, October 29th at the Chalet at 6:30pm for a fun game night. Camaloch 

volunteers will be hosting a game night for anyone who 

wants to come and play. Bring your own game to share. 

Bring your mask and your own beverages. For more 

information send questions to Kathy Nielsen at 

kncamano123@yahoo.com. 

 

Aerification on the Course 
The greens crew has finished their fall aerification. They did an amazing job under tough 

circumstances. The greens are back to 

100% and are as good as any greens 

at any local course. Due to shortages 

and delays from our distributors, our 

crew had to use a new type of sand. 

Using this type of sand necessitated a 

lot more labor, but ended up saving 

money for Camaloch. If you see 

members of the greens crew compliment them for their hard work.   

 

Concern Forms 
Just a reminder. If you have a concern about a violation of our bylaws or building and use 

restrictions here in Camaloch, please fill out our online form, or come into the office and 

fill out a form. Camaloch follows through on all 

forms that are handed in. Keep in mind that our staff 

and board members have conversations with many 

members daily. Unless the concern is submitted in 

writing, it is impossible to follow up on every 

conversation. Click here to find the Concern form online. 

 

Important Information if you Rent your Home 
The Camaloch bylaws require all homeowners to give contact information about their 

renters to the Association office within 14 days of renting the house. Camaloch is updating 

our renter database. If you have a renter and have not filled out our renter form please 

click here to fill it out online. 

kncamano123@yahoo.com
https://camalochgolf.com/complaintform/
https://camalochgolf.com/camaloch-tenant-information/
https://camalochgolf.com/camaloch-tenant-information/


 

Help Decorating Camaloch 
Camaloch is looking for volunteers who would like to help decorate our community and 

community entrance with Holiday Decorations this year. Please contact the association 

office via email or phone to let us know if you’d like to help. office@camalochgolf.com 

360-387-6794. 

 

Holiday Home Decorating Contest Help 

Annually, Camaloch holds a contest for holiday home 

decorations. We are looking for volunteers to help us 

coordinate the contest and help judge any entries. Please 

email or call the office to let us know if you’re in the holiday 

spirit and would like to help. office@camalochgolf.com 360-

387-6794 

 

Board Meeting Thursday October 21st. 

Join us in person or on Zoom for our Monthly Meeting! Zoom invitations will be emailed 

out the day before the meeting. 
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